Alamance Artisans Board Meeting Minutes
January 24, 2022
The Alamance Artisans Guild Board met on Monday, January 24, 2022 at 7PM. Present were Jean Kaplan, Deb Barnett, Carolyn Langley, Mary Archer, Anita Vigorito, Sara Wilkerson, Carolyn Bell.
Officers for 2022 were approved. Jean and Deb will continue in the offices they hold. Mary Archer was approved as Co-Treasurer with Carolyn Langley. Carolyn will be continuing until the end of the fiscal year. Anita was approved as Secretary.  Sean Leahy has agreed to be the liaison to Steve Durland regarding the website.
Deb reported on the Extravaganza. A survey has gone out to members asking about their interest in participating in the Extravaganza in October 2022 and about their thoughts on extending the Saturday hours to 6PM or 7PM. So far Deb has received 16 replies and Jean has received 11. There may be some duplicates. The deadline for responding is Jan 29. Deb has spoken with Christopher Eyl about possibly designing the brochure.
The online Spring show will be managed again by Carolyn Langley. Anita will be helping her with the plans for the show at Captain White House which will run from May 13 through June 25.
Board members were reminded to renew their memberships to AAG.
Meeting adjourned at 7:30.
Respectfully submitted,
Anita Vigorito
Secretary
